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Dear Class of 1985: 

 

Winter is almost over, but we have a busy Spring ahead! 

 

1. Class news: 

 Greg Emig, owner of Lafayette Brewing Company, was recently 

voted as president of the Indiana Brewers Guild.  There's a 

Little Giant who knows his TWR! 

 Scott Himsel shared the Chapel podium on February 5 with his 

wife to discuss the legal issues of the church/state divide 

leading up to and following the Supreme Court's Hobby Lobby 

decision. Scott wisely handed off the “toughest question of all” 

to Jane Ann. You can watch the replay at: 

www.youtube.com/watch?v=fctmNNa1jYs 

 What's up with You? Let Kyle (231.935.6129 office; 231.271.2758 

home; or kcarr1@mhc.net)or me know so we can spread the news! 

 

2. Big Bash: 

  

When:  Friday June 5 to Sunday June 7.  

Registration Deadline: May 27. 

Best day to register: TODAY! The sooner you do, the 

more fun we can plan! 

 

Schedule: http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule 
  

Sign Up:  https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/signup2 

  

What: Excellent opportunity to: 

 Revisit our classmates and campus after 30 years.  

 Find out what has changed and what has stayed the same. 

 Hear some interesting colloquia. 

 Party like it's a little bit further from 1999 now than it 

was on our graduation day! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fctmNNa1jYs
https://spwebmail.mhc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=3f7afb72586045778544c9eed616c7c1&URL=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wabash.edu%2Falumni%2Freunion%2Fschedule
https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/signup2


3. News from Wabash: 

 The Alumni Office is in the process of updating their records. 

If you receive an e-mail (or snail-mail) inquiry about your 

current contact/employment information, please respond promptly. 

 Doctor Richard Strawn passed away February 1. Also, (I don't 

remember if we mentioned this in a previous class agent letter) 

Doctor John Naylor passed away August 6, 2014. As our former 

teachers pass on, the Heavenly Faculty must be getting stronger. 

 The Admissions Office is always looking for referrals. You can 

make them online at: http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/student/refer 

 Admissions could also use your help contacting prospects to 

close the sale. Sign-up to help at: 

http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/volunteer  

 More Wabash news is available at:  www.wabash.edu 

 

 

4.  Check us out on Facebook! (We're so high-tech!) 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/206066189687/ 

 

 
 

Looking forward to seeing everybody in June! 

 

Mike Gilvary 

414-486-9011 (home) 

414-231-2272 (office) 

milgils@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

P.S. Mike Raters is Dean of Students, but he probably doesn't have 

enough sofas for the entire class. If you want a hotel room for the 

Big Bash, check out:  http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/lodging, 

but don't wait too long. The “Big Bash Rate” has to be reserved by 

May 5 to get the special discount. 
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